
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF MEETINGS OF THE  

BUSINESS AND INDUSTRY COMMISSION  
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the November 4, 2021 Special and November 11, 
2021 Regular Meetings of the Business and Industry Commission are cancelled. Meeting 
agendas are available on the City’s website www.cityofvernon.org. 
 
I hereby certify under penalty of perjury, under the laws of the State of California, that the 
foregoing notice was posted in accordance with the applicable legal requirements. 
 
Dated this 21st day of October, 2021.   
 
 
___________________________ 
Lisa Pope, City Clerk 
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